PUBLIC HEARING
FOR THE CITY OF SHUEYVILLE
SHUEYVILLE BUILDING CODE ORDINANCE 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The City Council of Shueyville, Iowa will hold a public hearing for the purpose of receiving input and suggestions from the general public concerning a Shueyville Building Code Ordinance. The public hearing will be held at the City hall on Tuesday, March 12, 2019 beginning at 6:30 pm.  The Shueyville Building Code Ordinance is available for public review at City Hall. For more information concerning the public hearing, please contact the City Clerk at (319) 848-7626.






